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Gail and I spent a few days up at Frenchmen’s this week and although the lake was not fishing 

well, Little Last Chance Creek was. We camped at the Chilcoot Campground right beside the 

creek and had a blast. Weather was perfect and temperatures were moderate. The only 

drawback was the firewood was not well seasoned… a lot of smoke. 

 

Looks like we are well into the Sierra runoff as rivers are high and swift so be careful out there. 

The reports that I’ve been seeing have said that our area is running a month behind normal, 

mainly because of the cooler spring temps and the addition of snow at the higher elevations. 

Some of the higher lakes aren’t even accessible yet. The monthly Fishout TBD at either the 

Walker River or Indian Creek Reservoir. We will decide at the June general meeting. 

 

The Annual BBQ will be held at Dave’s house on July 9th. We always have a great time so be 

sure to put this on your calendar. 

 

Stan is planning his Fly Fishing Academy for July 12th to the 13th at the Carson City Sheriff’s 

Office, Ormsby Room. If you know any aspiring Fly Fishermen, let them know about the 

Academy. 

 

Tim Rowe 

 

NOTE:  We are in the midst of planning our annual club banquet.  We are forming a 

committee to plan and make this annual event happen again this year.  Bill Hammons has 

graciously taken on this task for many years now, and his wife Brenda has done a wonderful 

job of obtaining items for the raffle and the silent auction.   Dave Conklin will be chairing the 

committee this year, and could use some help…Bill will tell you, it’s a big undertaking, and the 

more help, the better.  Please contact Dave at the meeting, or by phone 775-230-3975 if you 

can help.   

 

http://www.carsonflyfishing.club/


                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

          Upcoming Fish Outs/Club Events 

     *June 15 – Indian Creek or East Walker, TBD 

     *July 9 – Family Barbeque 

     *November 23 – Annual Banquet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

May Fishout Report 

Indian Creek Reservoir 

We had our May Fishout at Indian Creek Reservoir, since Frenchman’s was 

not looking promising weather-wise for our annual family campout.  The 

weather kept most fly fishers away, but a few die-hards showed up.  Ed was 

the winner, with 11 fish (must be that new boat!) Dave caught 7, John caught 

3, and Ernie landed 5 or 6. 
 

 

 

 

Looking for something to do outdoors 

with the family?  Checkout the flyer later 

in this newsletter for the Nevada Outdoor 

Experience/Youth Outdoor Expo, right 

here in Carson City on June 29, 2019

 

Stan’s Introductory Fly Fishing Academy 

 
The purpose of this class is to learn the basic techniques of fly 

fishing.  No experience is necessary.  Class size is limited.          

To sign up, contact Stan Zuber (775)671-2151. 

 

July 12 6:30 pm - Introduction: Equipment 

                   July 13 9:00 am - Knots and Leaders 

                                             Entomology and Where the fish are 

 Casting 

 

Classes held at the Carson City Sheriff’s Office/Ormsby Room 

911 E Musser St  Carson City, NV 

 

   



 

JUNE GENERAL MEETING 

 

Don’t miss our June regular meeting this week!  Our speaker on the 11th will be Travis 

Hawks.  Travis is a Fisheries Biologist with Nevada Department of Wildlife.  He will be 

providing us with updates on local waters.  Meeting time is at 7:00, but we will be there at 

6:30 for pre-meeting social time, so come early. 

 

Our JULY meeting will be at Dave and Debby Conklin’s house, our annual family barbeque.  

Once again, the club will provide hot dogs, burgers and ribs, as well as condiments and non-

alcoholic beverages/bottled water.  If you would like to bring a dish to share, we suggest that 

A-L bring desserts, M-Z bring side dishes or chips. We are planning a white elephant sale. 

Bring any items you would like to sell.  We will still have the Fly-fle, so bring 2 flies if you 

will be participating in that.   Map to the Conklin’s is included in this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 CFFC Board   
President         Tim Rowe 

Vice President        Amy Kileen 

Treasurer                Ken Briscoe 

Secretary        Carol Birchill 

Board Members:   

Stan Zuber              Vic Akopian 

Paul Mcllwee          John Walsh 

Ed Latour                Dave Conklin 

Ernie Walsh 

 

 



 

 

 

2nd to last house on the right side. 



 



 

Don’t forget to bring two flies to the next club meeting for the 
Fly-fle!! 


